
   

 
January 12, 2024 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

There is no school for students on Monday, January 15.  The District will be 
observing Martin Luther King Jr. Day.  

Students and staff have passed the mid-year point.  The semester change took place 
today Friday, January 12.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
your child’s school.   

District report cards will be available to parents via PowerSchool, on January 16, for 
grades 4 through 12.  Grades K-3 students will be bringing a paper copy home, on 
Tuesday, January 16. 

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
different events.   

Senior photos will be taken on Wednesday, January 17, at the high school. 

The next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
January 26. 

 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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